
 

  

File No. 23-0626 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Supplemental Police Account (SPA) First 
Quarterly Report - January through March 2023. 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
APPROVE the Board of Police Commissioners report dated June 9, 2023 attached to Council file No. 23-
0626, relative to the SPA First Quarterly Report - January through March 2023. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Board of Police Commissioners. Neither the City 
Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on August 22, 2023, your Public Safety Committee considered a Board of Police 
Commissioners report relative to the SPA First Quarterly Report - January through March 2023. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the above report inasmuch as no further Council action is required at this time. This matter is now 
forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
McOSKER:   YES 
PARK:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
 
 
LV 8.22.23 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 
 


